
VIA EMAIL 

August 4, 2022 

Mr. Stephen Raher 
Prison Policy Initiative  
sraher@prisonpolicy.org 

Re: Your Public Records Act Request 

Dear Mr. Raher: 

I am writing in response to your email received on August 3, 2022, in which you made a 
request for records, which we will respond to pursuant to the California Public Records 
Act (Gov’t. Code § 6250 et seq.).   

Specifically, you requested, 

“all currently operative contracts (including amendments) between the Contra 
Costa Office of the Sheriff-Coroner and Global Tel*Link Corporation (or Global 
Tel*Link doing business as ViaPath Technologies).”  

In response to your request for records, we have enclosed a copy of the current contract 
between the Sheriff’s Office and Global Tel*Link. We have also provided a copy of the 
amendment to the agreement with Global Tel*Link.   

Sincerely, 

DAVID O. LIVINGSTON, Sheriff – Coroner 

By: Michelle Heffernan, Sheriff’s Specialist 
Professional Standards Division 

Enclosed: 
Global TelLink Contract 
Global TelLink 1st Amend 
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